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Monday 16th January 2023 
 

Uniform 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At  South Harringay School, we believe that wearing a school uniform is not only practical and smart; it 
enables children to identify with their school, promoting a strong sense of belonging, whilst reinforcing a 
positive work ethos and reducing expenditure for parents/carers.  
 
Over the last few years, we have been relaxed about our uniform policy due to the impact Covid has had 
on families and hygiene requirements.  As mentioned previously in our letters at the end of last year, we 
expect all of our pupils to return to wearing uniform.   
 
This term, there will be a real focus on enforcing correct uniform.  This morning, I shared an assembly on 
respecting school rules with the children where I reminded them of the uniform policy too.  
 
We ask that you share the expecations of the school and support your child with this. 
 
As a reminder our uniform policy is as follows: 
  
Winter: 

• blue, school-issued sweatshirt with logo, cardigan or fleece (sweatshirts, cardigans or fleeces of 
the same colour without logo are acceptable) 

• plain, white polo shirt, school-issued with logo (plain, white polo or shirt without logo is 
acceptable) 

• black/grey trousers or skirt 
• black/grey socks or tights 
• black shoes or trainers   

  
Summer: 

• as above or blue/white checked dress or black/grey shorts or blue T-shirt with logo 
  
PE Kit: 

• plain, white T-shirt or school polo shirt, plain shorts, trainers or plimsolls.  

A plain tracksuit/jogging bottoms, without logo, is also useful for outdoor activities during the winter. 
  



 

 

Please be reminded that , jeans, tracksuits, high-heeled shoe or boots, Ugg boots, football shirts, shirts 
with large slogans or logos etc are not acceptable school wear. 

All items are available to order online through: 

https://myclothing.com/  

If you are experiencing financial difficulties, please let us know by emailing the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

https://myclothing.com/south-harringay-school/6632.school

